
G20 Summit 2023- an Awareness Project- Junior School (22-25 Feb. 2023) 

The Group of Twenty or G20 is a global forum for discussing economic issues, international trade and 
financial stability. India takes over the presidency this year and is all set to promote and put into action the 
theme of “One Earth, One Family, One Future”.The G20 Presidency is a defining moment for India as 
in the words of our Prime Minister, we focus on healing our ‘One Earth’, creating harmony within our ‘One 
Family’ and giving hope for our ‘One Future’. 

In alignment with the national efforts, many related activities are being planned in schools to create 
awareness among children. The TAFS Junior Wing made a start by organizing some activities from 22 to 
25 Feb 2023. An informative notice board on the theme of G20 was displayed at school premises, to 
disseminate basic information to the children about G20 and its objectives along with other relevant 
details. The children learned more about this Summit through a power point presentation in the classes 
during which the teachers discussed about G20 Summit 2023 in detail. A short quiz was also conducted 
with the students of classes 3, 4 and 5 on the topic. The children participated with great interest and 
immensely enjoyed these activities.   

 

    


